
24-JUN-1998

CELITE 209

TECHNICAL

FOR MANUFACTURING, FORMULATING OR REPACKAGING

GUARANTEE:
Diatomaceous earth (92.5% silicon dioxide) 100%

REGISTRATION NO.: 25533

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS: 22.7kg

LES ENTREPRISES ATAKI ENTERPRISES INC.
P.O. 1631

VILLE SAINT LAURENT, QUEBEC
H4L 4Z2

(514) 333-8078

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the manufacture of a pesticide which is
registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT. 

PRECAUTIONS:
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Avoid contact with skin or eyes.  May irritate eyes.  Use
adequate ventilation and avoid breathing dust while working with
this product.  Use of a suitable mask  (eg., NIOSH/MSHA TC-21C-
132)  and eye protection (eg., safety goggles or face shield) are
recommended.  Causes irritation and soreness in throat and nose
with extreme exposure.  Some congestion may occur.

FIRST AID:

In case of contact with skin or eyes, flush with plenty of water. 
Contact a physician if irritation persists.  If inhaled, remove
to fresh air, drink water to clear throat and blow nose to
evacuate dust.

Ataki Enterprises Inc.
PO Box 22
Sherbrooke, QC J1H 5H5

PMRAUSER
11-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.
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STORAGE:

No specific storage is required.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL:

Canadian formulators using this product should dispose of
unwanted active ingredient and containers in accordance with the
municipal or provincial regulations.  For additional  details and
cleanup of spills,  contact the Provincial  Regulatory Agency or
the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the PEST
CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT  to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product, and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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